
Hello: 
 
I am writing to strongly advocate for the passage of HB 2804.    This bill will discourage and possibly 
eliminate puppy mills and the mistreatment of animals in pet stores.  There are thousands of wonderful 
shelter animals that could be adopted from pet stores.   These animals need homes.  This bill would 
almost certainly also reduce the over-population of pets since there would be no incentives for breeders 
to breed large numbers of animals. 
 
Thank you for your support of this humane bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Linda L. Humphrey 
12310 NW Tualatin Avenue 
Portland, OR     97229 
 


